
 
 

Circular No.: 19059 
1st February, 2020                  
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
Learning Tasks during Extension of Chinese New Year Holidays 
 
Further to the circular to you regarding ‘Extending Chinese New Year Holidays to safeguard students’ health’, 
we write to inform you that the first batch of learning tasks for students will be released on Tuesday            
4th February, 2020. The Education Bureau has announced that schools will resume classes on 2nd March, 
2020 the earliest pending further assessment.  
 
Instructions and information about the learning tasks will be sent to students by Microsoft Outlook. The 
school will also inform parents of the learning tasks by email. Students should sign in their Microsoft school 
account (Office 365) and check the details. They should complete the tasks and assignments as instructed. 
 
For enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact the General Office at 2711 8175. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Lee Ting Leung 
Principal 
 

19059 

敬啟者： 

延長農曆新年假期間學習工作 

承早前發出「延長農曆新年假期 保障學童的健康」通告，現特函通知  閣下學校將於 

二○二○年二月四日(星期二)發放首批習作予學生。教育局已宣佈學校最早會在二○二○年

三月二日復課，但仍待進一步評估。 

有關學習工作資料和指示將以微軟電郵(Microsoft Outlook)寄給學生。學校亦會以電郵通

知家長有關資料。學生須登入微軟學校戶口(Office 365)查閱有關資料和指示，完成學習和課

業。 

如有疑問，請致電校務處查詢(電話：27118175)。 

此致 

各家長 

陳瑞祺（喇沙）書院校長 

李丁亮  啟 

二○二○年二月一日 

 


